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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Xinggang Tong [xtong.otg@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 4:53 PM
To: Nancy Humphrey; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Field drilling and sampling scheduled on Oct 4 for RO#68, 4331 San Pablo Ave, Emeryville

Hi Nancy and Mark, 
 
Field drilling for soil and grab groundwater sampling is scheduled on October 4 at 4331 San Pablo Ave, 
Emeryville, (RO#68) according to ACEH's approval letter dated March 30, 2016. The driller will be PeneCore 
Drilling. 
 
 
Best regard, 
 
--  
Xinggang Tong, PhD, PE 
Project Manager 
OTG EnviroEngineering Solutions, Inc. 
7700 Edgewater Dr, Suite 260 
Oakland, CA 94621 
ph (510)465-8982 


